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What is the INGENIUM Cybersecurity Week? 

The University of Oviedo, in collaboration with the Spanish National 
Cybersecurity Institute INCIBE is organising a Cybersecurity Week 
which will take place from the 16th to the 20th of June. 

The Cybersecurity Week will have three main activities: 

• A cybersecurity hackathon for students from INGENIUM partner 
universities. Each INGENIUM partner will be able to send at least 
6 students to the hackathon, with all the expenses being covered 
directly by the university of Oviedo. 

• An academic meeting “Education Incubator” focused on 
brainstorming potential educational collaborations in the field of 
cybersecurity between INGENIUM partner universities 

• A sectorial meeting of companies from the cybersecurity 
domain. The companies will also be invited to engage in the 
hackathon and the educational incubator 

The University of Oviedo is looking for staff members from INGENIUM 
partners working in the cybersecurity domain to collaborate on the 
organisation of the Cybersecurity Week and attend the event in June 
2025. 

Each INGENIUM partner is assigned a minimum of 2 staff members. 
One of these staff members will be more involved in the preparation 
of the hackathon, and the other in the academic and sectorial 
meetings. 

They will have the following tasks: 

Cybersecurity Hackathon 

• Supporting the preparation of the agenda 

• Proposing speakers and sessions 

• Delivering/facilitating sessions during the hackathon 
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Academic and sectorial meeting 

• Supporting the preparation of the agendas 

• Making proposals for academic components based on their 
specific expertise and institutional priorities of their universities 

• Proposing activities that allow for cooperation between 
academics and companies. 

Staff members will have all their expenses related to the participation 
in the Hackathon covered directly by the University of Oviedo. 
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Application Process 

Interested staff members should apply for this opportunity through 
their INGENIUM Partner Coordinators, by sending an email including 
the attached application form to the respective email and 
ingenium@uniovi.es. 

Interested staff can send their applications to their IPCs by the 23rd of 
December.   

Institution IPC Mail Email 

HKA Marie Rüppell-
Wee 

marie.wee@h-ka.de 

HS Mikael 
Ejdebäck 

mikael.ejdeback@his.se 

MTU Sean 
McSweeney 

sean.mcsweeney@mtu.ie 

MUS Magdalena 
Kasnakova 

m.kasnakova@mu-sofia.bg 

TUIASI Irina Lungu irina.lungu@academic.tuiasi.ro 

Ud’A Marcello 
Costantini 

marcello.costantini@unich.it 

UNIOVI Jesús Daniel 
Santos 

jdsantos@uniovi.es 

UoC Agapi 
Vathianaki 

agapi.vathianaki@uoc.gr 

URN Ligia Livanu ligia.livanu@univ-rouen.fr 

XAMK Eeva Kuoppala eeva.kuoppala@xamk.fi 

INGENIUM IPC’s email addresses 
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Application Form 
 

Name: 

 

 

Institution: 

 

 

Email: 

 

 

Position in the institution: 

 

 

 

Please briefly describe your work in the cybersecurity domain, 
including your focus areas: 

 

 

 

 

Are you more interested in: 

o Participating in the hackathon 

o Participating in the educational lab 

o Both 
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Do you have any suggestions for any of the proposed activities?: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


